Lake Tahoe Shakespeare
Festival looking for memories

As the Lake Tahoe Shakespeare Festival embarks on its 45th
anniversary season, the organization wants to celebrate its

history.

To this end, festival organizers are asking people to share a
story about their first or favorite visit and/or memorable
moments at Lake Tahoe Shakespeare Festival over the years.

Perhaps you were in the company of good friends and family or
maybe you were on a first date.

Submit responses online.
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